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I oppose this bill as it promotes public camping which is already taking a toll on the 

city of Portland. The houseless need our support, but allowing public camping hurts 

our tax base and cuts off the hand that feeds all of our homeless programs. The 

public good should still be priority number 1 and this measure places a small 

demographic of people over the public’s interest 


